
                                                                             

Attention Coaches - Nominations for Penalty Free MVP Now Open! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

2014 PENALTY FREE SWEEPSTAKES 
PROMOTING SKILLS SAFETY & SPORTSMANSHIP 

 
 

THE HOCKEY DEVELOPMENT CENTRE FOR ONTARIO 
WOULD LIKE TO HONOUR YOUR PENALTY FREE MVP! 

 
Nominate your team's Penalty Free MVP and he or she will be  

entered into a draw for a chance to win:  
 McDonald’s® Mac-a-Month Card, Family Pass to the  

Hockey Hall of Fame* and a Special Trophy 
                                                      

Your team's MVP nominee should embody the values of the Penalty Free Sweepstakes: 
skills, safety and sportsmanship and have a low number of penalty minutes this season. 

 
       Only one nominee per team please: 
 
       Player's Name:             Age:            
 
       Team Name:                        City:      
  
       Player's Phone: (___)         Parent/Guardian:        
 
       Tell us why your team's nominee should be a Penalty Free MVP:  
 
               
 
               
 
               
  
               
 
                    
 
       Coach's Contact Information:   Name:          
 
       Phone:  (___)               E-mail:          
       

Please fill out this form and send it to: 
 

The Hockey Development Centre for Ontario 
3 Concorde Gate, Suite 312, Toronto, Ontario M3C 3N7 

Fax: (416) 426-7348 or Email: hockey@hdco.on.ca 
Phone: (416) 426-7252 or Toll Free 1-888-THE-HDCO 

 
All nominations must be received by 4:00 pm February 3, 2014. 

The Hockey Development Centre for Ontario will randomly draw ten 
entries on February 7, 2014.  Winners will be contacted by phone 

*Travel and accommodation costs not included. 
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